
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  

  

        Attendance 
The overall attendance this week (October 
8th to October 12th) was 97.1%. 

Well done to Jays and Y5 for 100% attend-
ance! 

This Week’s News 
The steps of Broome Park were  
filled with our Y5 and Y6 pupils 
singing ‘It’s a Long Way to Tip-
perary’ on Monday. The pupils 
walked to Broome Park to dis-
cover the significance of the 
mansion during the first world 
war when it was home to Lord 
Kitchener. The children were 
given a guided tour of the 
house and gardens which in-

cluded information about bags of gold stashed in a 
chimney and how the beautiful Italian statues lost their 
heads when Kitchener's men used them as a point of 
rifle practice! Thank you to John Reynolds from Bar-
ham local history society who accompanied the children 
and Broome park for organising the memorable talk. 

Fire Safety Talks 

Fire Safety talks took place on 
Wednesday for all pupils from Year 
1 upwards. Firefighter Chris gave 
age appropriate presentations and 
reminded the children about how 
to keep safe in the event of a fire 
at home. 

     The summer Library Challenge 
Fantastic news for Barham school. We 
were second in the district in the summer 
reading challenge. Well done to all the pu-
pils who took part and thank you to all 
the parents who supported their children 

with visits to the library over the summer holiday. 

                            This Week’s Awards     
                           

 Writer of the Week       
          Isla (Year 5) 

      Mathematician of the Week  
      Jayden (Year 5)                     

 Reader of the Week 
 Hattie (Owls) 

 Citizen of the Week 
 Hannah (Year 6) 

Friday 

October 12th 2018 

 Next Week  
No clubs this week 

Wednesday 17th October ParentsΩ Evening 
Thursday 18th October ParentsΩ Evening, PTA an-
nual general meeting 7:00 pm                                                  
Friday 19th October  Y6 swimming at the Langton,  
Correction from last weekΩs newsletter—NO PTA 
Movie Night  
Ms StephensΩ will be running an Art workshop at 
half term. Details to follow.    
The school is closed for half term from Monday 
22nd October until Friday 26th  October. Term 2  
begins on Monday 29th October.    

       
Open Days 

Next term we have 
our open days for 
new parents. If you 
know of any parents 
with children who 
will begin school in 
2019, please let 
them know about 
our open days on 
Tuesday 6th Novem-
ber at 10:00 am and 
Wednesday 7th No-
vember at 7:00 pm. 

 

Dates for Term 2  

Monday 29th October Children return to school 

for term 2                                                                    

Friday 2nd November Flu vaccinations               

Tuesday 6th November Open morning 10:00 am 

Wednesday 7th November Open evening 7:00 pm 


